
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents  
its 2008 Social Report in Cagliari 

 
followed by presentation of 'The Keys to Smiles' 

to the ‘Babele’ association’s ‘Progetto Picaro – prevenzione 
della devianza minorile e promozione della legalità’ 

 
4.30pm, Tuesday 30 June 2009 

Palazzo Regio Council Room  – Piazza Palazzo, 1 
 

 
On the occasion of the presentation of Unipol Gruppo Finanziario's 2008 Social 
Report a public debate has been organised in Cagliari on Tuesday 30 June with 
UGF’s Head of Local Partnership Development, Massimo Bellomo, Prof. Maria 
Letizia Pruna, lecturer in Socio-economics at the Faculty of Political Sciences, 
the Regional Assessor for Planning and Accounts, Giorgio La Spisa, the 
Provincial Chairman of Italian employers’ federation Confindustria, Alberto 
Scanu, and the Chairman of the Province of Cagliari, Graziano Milia. The 
meeting will be opened by Pietro Puliga, Chair of Unipol’s Regional Council for 
Sardinia. 
 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its strategies, initiatives and the results of 
its work in the field of Corporate Social Responsibility to its stakeholders and the 
entire community and at the same time will ask for suggestions for further 
improvements. 
 
This will be followed by the handing over of the Unipolis Foundation 'Keys to 
Smiles' grant to the ‘Babele’ association’s ‘Progetto Picaro – prevenzione 
della devianza minorile e promozione della legalità’ (Picaro project to 
prevent juvenile delinquency and promote rule of law) which was selected to 
provide for social and educational initiatives aimed not at individuals but at 
whole school classes, to help prevent anti-social behaviour that could lead to 
adolescents getting a criminal record. 
 
Cagliari, 26 June 2009 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 

www.unipolgf.it  
 
For further information: Remo Tamburini 335.5214360 
 


